
 

 
 
 

DATE: April 3, 2017 

TO:   Joi Lin Blake, Superintendent/President 
  Palomar Community College District 
  
FROM:  Debra Connick, Vice Chancellor of Technology, Research and Information Systems 
   
SUBJECT:  Notification of Intent to Award:  

 California Community College TTIP - CCC TechConnect 17-056 
 
 
This memorandum is the formal notification of Intent to Award the California Community College TTIP 
– CCC TechConnect Grant (RFA-17-056). 

The Chancellor's Office is pleased to inform you that the California Community College TTIP – CCC 
TechConnect project grant is being awarded to the Palomar Community College District, pending 
approval in the May 2017 Board of Governors meeting. 

The grant application submitted by your district was reviewed and scored by representatives from 
across the California Community Colleges and received the highest score. 

Congratulations and the Chancellor's Office looks forward to working with Palomar Community 
College District on this continuing project. 

Please feel free to contact the Project Monitor, Russell Grant rgrant@cccco.edu  916-323-5954 should 
you have any questions pertaining to this grant. The Project Monitor will also initiate contact within a 
week of this notification to finalize work plan and budget negotiations. 

cc: Rico Bianchi 

 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA            ELOY ORTIZ OAKLEY, CHANCELLOR 

CALIFORNIA COMMUNITY COLLEGES 
CHANCELLOR’S OFFICE 
1102 Q STREET, SUITE 4400 
SACRAMENTO, CA  95811-6549 
(916) 322-4005 
http://www.cccco.edu 
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